
St. Peter’s Academy East Bridgford – Newsletter 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a busy week we have had! We hope you enjoyed our Nativity performances on Tuesday 
and Wednesday. We thought the children were once again fantastic – we were so proud of 
them. The week began with a full dress rehearsal on Monday to our junior children. There 
are some photos of your children in their costumes on the class page of the school website. 
On Thursday it was our turn to be in the audience as we enjoyed a performance of ‘Sleeping 
Beauty’ at Newark Theatre. More excitement on Friday when we wore a colourful collection 
of Christmas jumpers and outfits!  

In addition to all of this, the children have also managed to make Christmas cards and 
decorations!  

Maths: Both Year 1 and 2 have now completed the unit of work on addition and subtraction. 
This week they have focused on areas of revision and have completed a set of assessment 
questions. From this, we were able to discuss any misunderstandings and misconceptions 
together. We are very pleased with the progress the children have made. 

In addition to regular reading, there are some festive homework ideas for your child to 
complete attached to this letter. The homework is optional and your child can complete 
as many activities as they wish to. 

As this is the final letter of the term, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 
your support this term and to wish you all an enjoyable Christmas break. 

Mrs D. Gilbey 

 


